
Superintendent Highlight of the Week: February 27, 2015 
POBMS Drama Cadets Perform Footloose the Musical 

Each year I am amazed at the caliber of theatrical talent coming from the POBMS students and 
staff.   On February 5, 6 and 7,  the POBMS Drama Cadets put on the show, Footloose the 
Musical under the direction of Adam and Katelyn Slawitsky. The cast and crew of over seventy 
students delivered three fantastic performances. 

 

The students overcame every obstacle that was thrown at them that week and rose to the challenges 
before them. At the beginning of the week the students faced limited rehearsal time as a result of 
inclement weather, losing major rehearsals right before their show. They delivered a fantastic show 
that highlighted tremendous performances by everyone involved. 



  

Mr. McNamara, POBMS Principal, made a cameo performance as well! The students put in a 
tremendous amount of time preparing for the show and it clearly paid off. Bravo POBMS Drama 
Cadets for another outstanding production.  

 
 


